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Babcock and Wilcox Company
|ATTN: Mr. R. A. Alto, Manager /7,> 3
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Virginia Operations, Nuclear Materials
and Manufacturing Division [c,' ./ N [.h ;
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Commercial Nuclear Fuel Plant :

P. O. Box 800 -

Lynchburg, VA 24505 **- @m7
kGentlecnen : //

Subject: 70-1201/81-03

Thank you for your letter of June 2,1981, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License No. SNM-1168
brought to your attention in our letter of May 13, 1981. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

&
R. C. Lewis, Acting Director
Division of Resident and

Raactor Project Inspection

bcc: License Fee Management Branch
Central Files
Local Public Document Room
Washington Public Document Room
Nuclear Safety Information Center
Technical Information Center
Document Management Branch
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